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YEAR 4 BAND PROGRAM
Left…..Left…..Left Right Left…..!

This is the new flavour during Junior Concert Band rehearsals on Tuesday mornings over the last 2
weeks. With Covid restrictions in place, our young musicians have the opportunity to embrace a new
style of music performance – the Marching Band! Students have had a great time learning to march
as one; left before right, straight lines, standing at attention, and listening to the marching drums.
This is a great skill teaching co-ordination, listening, and a bit of fitness all at the same time! The
lines were looking great in S-Block this week, and the students should be proud of themselves for
embracing this new activity during these testing times. Well done to all.  

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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